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ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
Announcement No. 31/2024      Amsterdam, 17 May 2024 
 
 
Subject: Closure to traffic due to the Zeehavendagen (the Seaport Days event) in the IJhaven in 
Amsterdam 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, announces the following: 
 
Period: Thursday 27 June 10.00 LT to Sunday 30 June 17.00 LT 
 
During the above-mentioned period, the area indicated in drawing N0787_v02 (see Appendix), located in the 
IJhaven in Amsterdam, will be closed to shipping traffic in connection with the Seaport Days event.  
 
Consequences for shipping: 

• The shaded area in drawing N0787_v02, is closed to shipping traffic. The closure does not apply to 
ships which, on the instructions of the project organisation, are directly or indirectly participating in 
the Seaport Days in the area, and to pleasure craft not exceeding 15 metres in length. 
 

The area will be designated as a prohibited area in accordance with Decree No. CNB/2024/24. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 
 
Appendix: drawing N0787_v02 of the closure area 
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